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School 

 

 

Well done to our Year 6 
pupils who sat their SATs 
this week. 
They have done amazing, 
we are so proud of them. 

 
Susan, vicar at St Thomas’ Church, 
was invited to the Coronation of 
King Charles, so hopefully she will 
tell us all about in when she visits 
school next week. 

 

 

Dates for Diary 
24th May – School Eucharist Service 
2pm. All family & friends are invited 
to attend. 
 

29 May – 2 June – Half Term 
 

15th June – Year 6 Leavers service in 
Cathedral. 
21st June – New reception parents 
meeting 3.30pm, 
14th July – Summer Fair 2pm – 4pm 
 
19th July – School closes for Summer 

Holidays 
 

 

The sun has finally decided to make an 

appearance this week! 

Don’t forget to apply sun cream before 

coming to school. 
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of school a day is the 
same as missing two 
weeks over the year. 

 

We are pleased to 

advise that the duck, 

who has been nesting 

in our infant play 

area, her eggs have 

started hatching 

today. 

The children really enjoyed the 

Forrest School session on Tuesday. 

These will continue every Tuesday 

until the end of the Summer Term. 

Summer Fair 

We are excited to announce that 

this year’s summer fair will be on 

Friday 14th July 2pm – 4pm. 

If anybody is able to offer their 

help, please let the school office 

know.  

Stalls are available for small 

Buisnesses - £10 a Table. 

Raffle prize donations would be 

gratly appreciated. 

 

 
Non uniform days to be advised 

 

For more information please email 

FHS@haskayne.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 


